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From: Leigh Glancie
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 8:14 AM
To: Leigh Glancie
Subject: FW: Staff Committee Question from Keating Elementary

From: Nayda Thomasson <nthomasson@saanichschools.ca>

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 3:36 PM

To: Tim Dunford <tdunford@saanichschools.ca>

Cc: Don Peterson <dpeterson@saanichschools.ca>; Steve Macgregor <smacgregor@saanichschools.ca>; Joan O'Leary
<joleary@saanichschools.ca>

Subject: Staff Committee Question from Keating Elementary

Good afternoon,

It has been brought to our attention that there is a new Health and Wellness Program to better support the
health and wellness of staff that will be implemented in the next school year. It is our understanding that
there will be a manager hired for this program. We would like to know more about the program, the role/job
description of the manager, the length of this program/position, how it is projected to be cost neutral, and
how it will be funded if it doesn't prove to be cost neutral. The more information you can provide, the better.
Thank you for your time. We look forward to hearing from you.

Nayda Thomasson, on behalf of the Keating Teaching Staff Committee

Nayda Thomasson (she/her/elle)

Teacher, Keating Flementary

6843 Central Saanich Road, Victoria, BC V8Z 5V4
® https://learn.saanichschools.ca/course/view.php?id=270

We acknowledge and thank the WSANEC people on whose traditional
territory we live, learn, and teach. The WSANEC people have lived and
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worked on this land since time immemorial.



